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Medical Board Suspends License of Dr. Bernard Albina of Houston  

The Board convened a Disciplinary Panel on July 31, 2009, to consider the temporary suspension 
of the license of Dr. Bernard Albina, License No. D8643. At that hearing Board Staff presented 
an Agreed Order by which Dr. Albina waived his right to appear or proceed with the Temporary 

Suspension, and in lieu of proceeding he would accept an immediate suspension of his medical 
license that prohibits his practice of medicine. The suspension remains in effect until such time 

as the complete and final resolution of any and all criminal charges and investigations currently 
pending. 
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